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       Dates for your Diary 
December 
Fri 10th Reindeer Run 
Weds 15th School Christmas Lunch Day 

Fri 17th Last Day of Term 

20th-2nd Jan   Christmas Break 
 

January 2022 
Mon 3rd Bank Holiday 
Tues 4th Back to School 

Mon 10th  Infant School Photos 

Tues 11th  Junior School Photos 

 
 

 Friends of Parkland Schools 
 

 
 

The most overwhelming key to a child’s success 
is the positive involvement of parents 

 

   
 

 

Make sure you are up to date with all the latest news and 

future events by liking our Facebook page and becoming a 

member.   
 

Please note: when you request to join our page, for 

security reasons, you will be asked three membership 
questions.  These questions MUST be answered before you 

can join the group. 
 

Search for “Parkland FoPS & Parent Council” 

 

Reindeer Run - We are holding our first ever ‘Reindeer Run’ on Friday, 10th December! 
This event is purely for fun and to mark the official opening of the new school running track. 

Entry is £2 per person which includes a reindeer antler headband.  We are hoping everyone can 
complete the daily mile - which is 5 times around the field!   

This event is open to all children/parents/grandparents etc - invite your friends, pop on your 
Christmas jumper, and join in the festive fun!   

Drinks & cakes will be available. 
 

If you are able to bake any cookies, gingerbread or mince pies for this event please email us  
as we would be grateful for any donations. 

 

Mufti Day/Christmas Jumper Day - dust off those festive outfits ready for Mufti Day on  
Friday, 10th December (the same day as the Reindeer Run).  Your child can wear Christmas 

clothing to school in return for a £1 donation.  Christmas jumpers/outfits optional, but not 
essential! 

 

We have chosen to support the St Wilfred’s Christmas Jumper Day this year.  FoPS will have a 
donation box at the gate as you come into school if you would like to donate to our local 

St Wilfred’s and help support the incredible work they do. 
 

DONATE Christmas Jumpers - In connection with Christmas Jumper Day we are looking for 
donations of pre-loved Christmas jumpers that your child (or you) has outgrown.  We will have a 

stall prior to the above event/s where we will sell these at a very reasonable price. 
 

Please make sure that the jumpers are clean and in good condition.  Please leave your  
jumper donations in the Infant office for us to collect.  Christmas jumpers only please! 

 

Christmas Panto Event - we have arranged for the online pantomime of ‘Cinderella’ to  
be streamed into classrooms between 13th-17th December (the last week of term) for all 

the children to enjoy along with snacks and drinks that will be provided by FoPS. 
Exact dates will be arranged by each teacher. 

 

See attached poster for full details! 

 
                         Santa’s Elves are busy  
     planning a surprise for  
      every Parkland child! 

 

         Watch this space! 
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